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	Please see below for the latest construction updates for the 75 Express Construction Project.
NW 170 Street to South of Miramar Parkway (Segment A&B)

The Florida Department of Transportation will be holding a Community Meeting on Tuesday, April 28, 2015 from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. at the County Club of Miami located at 6801 NW 186 Street in Hialeah, FL. The purpose of the Community Meeting is to provide property owners and interested parties throughout the corridor and South Florida with an opportunity to learn about the proposed improvements.

Upcoming Activities:

The contractor will continue building the new Express Lanes within the median. In addition, they will continue with the excavation of the pond on the northeast corner of I-75 and Florida’s Turnpike. Crews are scheduled to begin pile driving operations at the Snake Creek Canal Bridge and the Express Lanes bridges over the Florida’s Turnpike in late March. Travel lanes will not be impacted by this work.
South of Miramar Parkway to South of Sheridan Street (Segment C)
Upcoming Activities:
Activities will include excavating ponds at the Miramar Parkway and Pines Boulevard interchanges. Motorists should expected periodic lane closures during non-peak hours. The contractor will also continue building the new Express Lanes within the median. Sound barrier wall panel installation south of Pines Boulevard will continue.
The contractor is scheduled to close all southbound lanes along I-75 at Miramar Parkway to pour concrete for the new Miramar Parkway interchange bridge. In order to perform this work safely, traffic will be detoured during the following dates and times: 
· All lanes along I-75 southbound north of Miramar Parkway will be closed from 
11 p.m. Monday, March 16 to 6 a.m. Tuesday, March 17. Motorists will be detoured to take the exit ramp at Miramar Parkway West (Exit 7B), at the top of the ramp cross over Miramar Parkway, and re-enter I-75 southbound using the Miramar Parkway on-ramp.  Please follow posted detour.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]If needed these lane closures will also take place on Tuesday, March 17 and on Wednesday, March 18 from 11 p.m. to 6 a.m.
South of Sheridan Street to North of Griffin Road (Segment D)
Upcoming Activities:
On March 9, sound barrier wall construction will begin at various locations. Work will be underway near the Towngate Community, located on the west side of I-75 between Sheridan Street and Pines Boulevard. Activities include, drilling posts in the ground and setting panels. In addition, clearing for sound barrier wall construction will begin near the Waterford and Ivanhoe communities between Stirling Road and Griffin Road. The contractor will also continue with sound barrier wall construction near the Waverly Hundred, Crossbow and Falcon Lea communities throughout the month of March. 
Other activities include median work on the Sheridan Street Bridge, a traffic shift will be required to allow crews to work safely. More Information will be posted at a later date. Motorists should expect the following daily lane closures:
· One westbound lane of the Sheridan Street Bridge will be closed from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.
· One eastbound lane of Sheridan Street Bridge will be closed from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
North of Griffin Road to I-595 (Segment E)
Activities 
Construction crews will be completing sound barrier wall construction along the benefited communities. The contractor will also begin building the future Express Lanes in the existing median. Other activities include, excavating near Royal Palm Boulevard to create ponds for future drainage. Crews will also continue building the foundations for the new bridge that will connect I-595 Express and 75 Express.

This schedule is subject to change due to weather and/or unforeseen circumstances.
Additional updates will be sent to keep the community informed. For more information, please visit the website www.75-express.com. 
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	FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO RECEIVE PROJECT UPDATES, PLEASE CONTACT THE PROJECT PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER, FIORELLA ALVAREZ, AT 954.548.2754 OR VIA E-MAIL AT FIORELLA@ISCPRGROUP.COM
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